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MISSING WOMAN URGED TO COME FORWARD
Police are urging a woman who has been reported missing in Ipswich to come forward so they can 
be reassured that she is safe and well.

A friend of Paula Clennell reported that he was concerned as he hadn’t seen her since Saturday 
night (December 9).

Paula, aged 24, is believed to work as a prostitute in Ipswich.

Detective Chief Superintendent Stewart Gull, head of Suffolk Constabulary’s Crime Management 
Department, said: “As a result of the publicity surrounding these cases, we have received calls 
concerning people thought to be missing who have subsequently turned up safe and well.

“We know that Paula uses a number of addresses in Ipswich and we are currently checking these 
to establish her whereabouts.

“We would urge Paula or anyone who knows of her whereabouts to call us immediately so we can 
reassured that she is safe and well.”

Anyone with information should call Suffolk Police on 01473 613500.
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